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 God is with us 
         Matthew 18:20 “For where two or 
three are gathered in my name, there am I 
among them.” 

Every year, the leadership of the 
ELCK along with the LCMS 
missionaries come together to 
discuss the progress of the Project 
24 program.  This year the annual 
State of P24 Forum was held at the 

P24 Tumaini site in Kisumu.  It was a time for each site manager to share their 
annual reports and finances for the past year as well as their goals for the upcoming 
year.  Now that the Kenyan government has officially opened the schools, the sites are 
well under way for a great year.  Many of the goals of the site managers include 
income generating projects that will help with the sites’ sustainability.  We look 
forward to seeing what the new year will bring to help serve the vulnerable children 
here in Kenya. 
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CHRIST’S CARE FOR 
CHILDREN:KENYA/PROJECT 24

Top Left: The P24 site 
manager from Lenkishon 
gives his report. 

Left:  The ELCK Archbishop 
Rev. Dr. Ochola addresses 
the assembly 

Right:  The General 
Secretary of the ELCK visits 
with LCMS missionary John 
Wolf.
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          Our newest member
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Project 24 Sites 
Total Number of Students 
at the P24 sites:  190 
children 

Lenkishon:  25 students 

Tumaini:  40 students 

Othoro:  25 students 

Udom: 25 students 

Rongo:  25 students 

Nyambiri:  25 students 

Kabichbich:  25 students 

Students in  Secondary  
School:  91 

Students in University: 5 

Number of Students 
Sponsored as to date: 

136 

To add or remove your 
name to our Project 
Newsletter  list, please 
contact: 

britt.odemba@lcms.org 

To sponsor a child at one 
of the Project 24 sites, 
please contact: 

jennifer.hummel@lcms.org 

Find us on Facebook

Grace Lokera, the site 
manager at Project 24 
Kabichbich,is our newest 
member to the P24 team.  
With the opening of 
Kabichbich in January 
2020, a well educated 
person was needed to 
oversee the project.  
Deaconess Grace had been 
working as a parish worker 

prior to her engagement at Kabichbich.  She now takes care of 
25 boys at the site as well as the boys who are now in 
secondary school from that region.     

Deaconess Grace comes from the Pokot region in the 
northwest area of Kenya.  She is married with 7 children of 
her own.  She is excited to be part of this team and is learning 
a lot from the other site managers.  She thanks God for giving 
her this opportunity to serve. 

Her favorite thing is to stay and care for the children, giving  
hope to the hopeless.  Her favorite Bible verse comes from the 
book of Jeremiah, chapter 33, verse 3:  “Call to me and I will 
answer you and will tell you great and hidden things that you 
have not known”. 

We welcome Deaconess Grace to the P24 team!

Grace giving her 
report at the State 
of P24 Forum. 

The entire P24 site 
management team 
alongside LCMS 
missionary Britt 
Odemba.
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